
Dear Parents, 

I am delighted to be able to invite you to our Autumn Term 2016’s series of Open 

Mornings for families looking for entry for their sons from 2018 onwards. Those 

families who wish to register for 2017 are most welcome to do so and visit the school 

at a time in the term time convenient to them. The dates are: 

Saturday 10
th

 September, 2016        starting at 10am promptly  

Saturday 12
th

 November, 2016         starting at 10am promptly 

We will be providing a much more detailed programme of the morning nearer the time 

but the morning will begin with a welcome from the Headmaster, Mr. Mathew 

Raggett and you will have the opportunity to hear from some other members of staff 

about the school and meet the admissions team.  

As a family, you will then be shown around the school, by some of the younger boys 

and be able to ask them questions about life at Doon as well as see some of the 

facilities and experience the school on a normal working day. 

The morning will finish at 12.30pm. The school will start the morning very promptly 

and we strongly urge you to allow plenty of time for travel and traffic so that you can 

arrive at the start of the morning and not miss any part of the event. All interested 

parents must register their interest with the Head of Admissions, Mr. Madan Kothari, 

email: admissions@doonschool.com, phone: +91 135 2526406, mobile: +91 

8979639477, so that we can plan the event accordingly.          

We look forward to hearing from you shortly, 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Elizabeth McLaughlin 

Director Admissions, Marketing and Communications 
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